
 

The NNJYAL is having a Panigiri! 
 

Join fellow Greek Orthodox young adults ages 18-35 for a Panigiri on 
Saturday August 19th at Whitechapel Projects in Long Branch, NJ. 
Each ticket includes a dinner buffet, cash bar and music by DJ Kon. 
Early bird tickets are only available until July 21st.  Afterwards, the 
ticket price will increase so make sure you grab them before then! 

 
To purchase a ticket, please visit:  

https://nnjyalpanigiri.eventbrite.com 
  

Follow @nnjyal on instagram for updates and event announcements. 

https://nnjyalpanigiri.eventbrite.com/

